
 
 
The recommendations in the report are very much in line with the PCN plans we 
have already submitted to the ICB.  
 
Clinical directors of all PCNs will be happy to share their relevant plans with 
Healthwatch when they have been agreed and Healthwatch will be invited to their 
relevant practice manager meetings accordingly to discuss these plans in the 
future. 


